Hancock, Katie (UTC)

S
From: jason cates <jaycates@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2017 10:17 PM
To: UTC DL Transportation _
Subject: A better moving company closing business
Hi Katie,

A better moving company Lic. # HG064629 hasn't taken a job since November of 2016 and has decided to go
out of business.

Thank you.

Jay Cates
ABMC



